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March 15th, 2024 DRAPER 3

UPCOMING EVENTS

March 18th-22nd Hope Week

Monday, March 25th Term 3 Late Work Due

Tuesday, March 26th Early DIsmissal-Noon Dismissal

Tuesday, March 26th 7th Grade Rising Stars Event

Tuesday, March 26th ACT Testing

Wednesday, March 27th 8th Grade Passport to Confidence(12:30-2:45pm)
Thursday, March 28th Parent Dance (6pm)

Friday, March 29th Term 3 Ends

Saturday, March 30th Attendance School (7-10am)

April 1st-5th NO SCHOOL-Spring Break

7th Grade Rising Stars Event

7th grade has their Rising Stars event on Tuesday, March 26th! This will be a great event where students learn how to
navigate the internet safely, smart device/phone etiquette, RSVP etiquette, healthy choices for the body, how to
support others around them, and more.This event will be over at the end of the school day, which will be a noon
dismissal day for all students. See you then!

We still need a couple of volunteers. If interested, please sign up through this link:
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8th Grade Passport to Confidence

The 8th grade Passport to Confidence event will be on Wednesday, March 27th! At this stationed event, students will
learn about guest, dining, dance, and game etiquette, good communication, and leadership skills. The event will go
from 12:30 pm - 1:40 pm, and will be late dismissal. If any 8th grade parents would like to volunteer, please visit the
following link:

Parent Dance

7th, 8th, and 9th grade parents: Your student’s culminating event is coming up soon! (Balls for 7th and 8th, La Caille
for 9th.) At this event, there will be an opportunity for your student to waltz with a parent or other loved one. We will be
holding a parent dance night at D3 on Thursday, March 28th from 6pm-7pm where we will teach the waltz steps. This
is not mandatory, just an option if you would like to learn steps you can do with your student! If you’d like to attend,
please bring a partner (your student, spouse, etc.) who you can dance with.

In order to volunteer at American Preparatory Academy, it is a requirement that each individual who plans to volunteer
at APA completes the fingerprinting procedure. Volunteering opportunities may be in the classroom, at athletic events,
on field trips, or any other time spent on school grounds or with American Preparatory Academy students. The
fingerprinting process is not transferable (i.e., switching parents on the morning of a field trip) and must be completed
by each individual who will be volunteering. Fingerprinting sessions are available by appointment only.

To schedule your appointment, click on this link: SIGN UP HERE! You will need to plan your appointment at least
seven (7) days before your first volunteering appointment to ensure timely processing. You will be expected to present
a government-issued photo ID and sign a consent form. If you have any questions/concerns regarding the
fingerprinting process or if you believe you already have a valid background check on file with APA, please feel free to
reach out to Brenna Fontaine at bfontaine@apamail.org.

Thank you for your commitment to the safety and well-being of our students!

-Reminders-

Ambassador Event: New York Ball Event

We are excited to announce the upcoming Ambassador New York Ball Events!

All 7th and 8th grade students will be receiving a parent letter and a RSVP card on Monday, March
11th during their 4th period class. This is an exciting event designed to practice positive social skills and
professional behavior in a peer environment.

These RSVPs are time sensitive and ball preference dates will be assigned starting Tuesday
morning, March 12th in the order that RSVPs are received.
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Please plan for your student to bring home the RSVP and parent information Monday and to talk about
dates with your student. We will not be accepting date requests from parents or students through email. The
RSVPs are your student’s assignment to turn in so if your family needs a specific date, please talk to
your student about bringing their RSVP straight to the Character Development office as soon as
they get to school on Tuesday. In the past, some dates have filled up quickly and are full before school
even starts on Tuesday.

Ball dates this year are April 18th, 19th, and 20th. All other information about the Ball Events will be sent out
on Monday as well.

Attendance School Dates For Term 3

Before signing up for your preferred date, please verify your students after school or character development
activities to avoid any scheduling conflicts. Remember to sign up and pay before noon the previous day.
Click the link to sign up
The following are dates and times Attendance school is happening during term 3:

e \Wednesday, March 27th (2:30-5:30pm)

e Saturday, March 30th (7-10am)

Ordering Yearbooks

If would like to order a yearbook please go to the Website: PURCHASEYEARBOOK.COM
Code: APADraper3YB24
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